

NORTHERN LEBANON

S C H O O L D I S T R I C T

Where we inspire today and equip for tomorrow
Fredericksburg PA 17026 ◊ (717) 865-2117 ◊ www.norleb.org

June 1, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Northern Lebanon School District is committed to providing each child with an educational experience of the highest quality. At the core of this experience are the classroom teachers and support staff who interact with the children on a daily basis. The most qualified individuals are hired to fulfill these classroom positions.

This letter is to inform you of your right to ask for the following information about your child's classroom teachers or paraprofessionals:

- Is the teacher licensed for the grades and subjects taught
- Is the teacher working under emergency or provisional status
- What are the teacher's baccalaureate degree major and advanced degrees
- Is a paraprofessional working with your child and what are the qualifications

Please contact your building principal to obtain these qualifications. The school staff looks forward to working with you to provide a quality education for your child.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gary Messinger, Jr. Superintendent of Schools